
 
 
 
 

SCHOOL DISTRICT OF PORT EDWARDS 

Notice of Board of Canvassers Meeting 
April 7, 2025 

S.19.83 and 19.84 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Canvassers will meet at 3:00 p.m. on 
Monday, April 7, 2025 in the District Office, 801 2nd Street, Port Edwards, WI to canvass 
the Spring Board Election. 
 
  
Given under my hand in the School District of Port Edwards on April 2, 2025. 

 Cary Hildebrandt,  
School District Clerk 

 


